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Telecommunications Act Review 

The Government has published today a discussion paper as part of its review of the 

Telecommunications Act 2001. The paper seeks views on a range of options for communications 

regulation post 2020. 

 The discussion document can be found at www.mbie.govt.nz/telcoreview.  
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